STATE OF WASHINGTON
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board

March 25, 2022

Brian Buck, Executive Director
Support Services

Lake Washington School District
15212 NE 95" Street

Redmond, Washington, 98052

Re: Public Body GC/CM Recertification Approval
Dear Mr. Buck:

The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that the Lake
Washington School District has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10 for public body GC/CM
certification. As of March 24, 2022, the Lake Washington School District is authorized to utilize
GC/CM contracting procedures for projects with a total project cost of two million dollars or more for a
period of three years.

The Lake Washington School District’s certification will extend through May 26, 2025. Please submit
you application for recertification to the Project Review Committee three months prior to the above
noted expiration date.

Congratulations on the approval of your application.

Sincerely,

Mike Shinn, Chair

Project Review Committee

oek Jeff Jurgensen, Vice Chair
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